University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Pell Letters (1978)

Education: National Endowment for the Arts and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996)

7-13-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 80

Claiborne Pell

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64

Recommended Citation

Pell, Claiborne, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 80" (1978). *Pell Letters (1978)*. Paper 64. https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_ll_64/64

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.

Ms. Nancy Culmmo
Assistant City Manager
City of Tamarac
5811 NorthWest 88th Avenue
Tamarac, Florida 33321

Dear Ms. Cuinno: Cummo

Thank you for your letter of June 28 with the information on the City of Tamarac, Florida.

I suggest that you contact Mr. James Edgy, Deputy Chairman of the National Endowment for the Arts, for specific information on establishing a cultural center in Tamarac. He is in charge of Rederal-State relations at the Endowment and would, I am sure, be glad to send you the published guidelines for applicants seeking Federal financial assistance. Mr. Edgy can be reached at the National Endowment for the Arts, Washington, DC 20506.

I wish you the best of luck as you undertake this project.

Ever sincerely,

Claiberne Pell

AC: CF

Assistant City Manager

Ms. Nancy Clumno